
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    Suite 208    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 

February 21, 1995 

 

 

 

Ronald L. Plesser 

Piper & Marbury 

1200 Nineteenth Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20036 

 

Dear Ron: 

 

Thanks for lending me your copy of the report of  the Privacy 

Commission, Personal Privacy in an Information Age.  I've had a copy 

made for the Board's reference of certain chapters that touch on issues with 

which they'll be dealing, and I believe it will be a very useful resource for the 

Board's staff as well. 

 

Given that this volume is out of print, your generous loan to us is 

especially appreciated.  I hope I'll be able to call on you again in the future 

for your advice and assistance. 

 

Let's get together for lunch sometime soon! 

 

 

Best regards, 



 

 

 

 

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

P.S. -- I spoke with Janlori Goldman per my conversation with your 

secretary, Phyllis, who said she doesn't need an extra photocopy made so 

I'm sending this directly back to you.  Thanks again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


